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Lourdes Primary School


October Newsletter 2014





GEPA Award





Last Week the school received the Glasgow Education Partnership Award. Parents and Staff were invited to the City Chambers to collect the Award from Councillor Curran and Maureen McKenna. This award was for our work in developing partnerships in the local community.























Dear Parents,





On behalf of all the staff we wish you a happy holiday. We look forward to the start of a new Term and meeting with you at our Parent Evenings.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Sponsored Bounce





Many thanks for all the donations handed in which will support the many events that the Parent Council organise or support.




















Date for your Diary





Flu Vaccination	Monday 27th October 





Halloween Disco	Thursday 30th October





Halloween Lunch 	Friday 31st October


    


                    


Parent Evenings        4th and 6th November





  


Lourdes Secondary 	6th November


Open Evening








Primary 4 -Sacrament of Confirmation  


Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Tuesday 1th November 





Primary 1 Enrolment





Christmas Fayre	Saturday 29th November


           




















Outdoor Learning





All the children have been participating in a variety of Outdoor Learning Activities including Hockey, Road Safety, and of course educational visits.


Primary 2 have visited the People’s Palace as part of their topic work When Gran was a Girl.





Holiday and In Service Dates











September Holiday





Friday 26th and Monday 29th September 2014





 


October Holiday





Monday 13th October – Friday 17th October 2014








Christmas Holiday





Monday 22nd December – Friday 2nd January 2015


























 












































Christmas Events





A booking has been made for Pr 4-7 to attend the King’s Theatre Pantomime Peter Pan. The cost will be £9 per child. Further details will be issued next term.





Primary 1-3 will attend the cinema.


























Lunchtime / Dining Hall 








The children have been and will continue to take part in discussions regarding the Dinning Hall. 





Next term we will try a new timetable which will see the children taking turns in coming into the hall first.





The Cordia staff are more than willing to support this trial.























Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice





The hospice is raising funds to relocate to a new building in Bellahouston Park. Our school will take part in a fundraising day along with many other primary schools by taking part in “Wear a onsie ( pyjamas ) to school” Day on Friday 1Oth October. We hope each child or family will make a £1 donation on the day.




















October Devotion to Our Lady





During this month Miss Morrison (Pr 6b Teacher) will be leading the Rosary in the Media Suite  each morning at 8.45 for any child in the school that wishes to attend.





























Primary 1 Enrolment





Primary 1 Enrolment week  will be begin on Monday 1 th November for children due to start next session.


Please phone the school to arrange an appointment.  














